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In art KS3 students have been designing fantastic posters to raise 
awareness about plastic pollution in the ocean. They have learnt about 
how plastic waste is affecting sea life and humans alike. The posters 
will be printed and displayed in school. Here are just a few with more 
to follow! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Salma is in school 
on Monday 15th 
May.  You can 
simply drop and 
see her or we can 
arrange an 
appointment (see 
Miss Norrington or 
contact her direct). 
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Exam Season – we have started exams at Kettlebrook with our 
first written exams on Tuesday 9 May.  Year 11 students will have 
received their timetables – but please contact us with any questions.  
Our school is shut for all Key Stage 3 and Year 10 students on Tuesday 
9 May for the exams.   
 
5 TIPS: 
Get some sleep: Switch off your phone, have a 
warm bath or shower, unwind and try and rest. 
 

Focus on your strengths: We can all get 
stuck thinking of the things we find difficult – 
try and remember there are also things we 
find easy!  

Find time to do things 
that make you happy 
(that are good for 
you!): watch your favourite programme, get your nails done…  

Physical activity: dance, run, go for a 
walk….  
 
 

Talk to someone: a nice chat with a friend can 
help when feeling stressed. 
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